
Dear Enfield Council

I am shocked and appalled that in 2021, with all of the knowledge that we
have regarding the importance of the green belt for both climate change
and the protection of animals (plus all of the other countless benefits!)
that I am having to write an email to my local council  telling them not to
cut it down. 

I am a local geography teacher and even my year 7 class know that you
shouldn’t destroy the green belt. If it was a GCSE question the answer
would clearly be “no”. Yet in London in 2021 local councillors are
choosing to go ahead and destroy it. And being sneaky about it - trying to
get it passed before the Green Belt protection bill is passed!! 

 I understand the pressure in housing, but there are so many alternatives
- just ask my year 7s! I do not see you using brownfield sites - there are
so many derelict areas in Enfield, the reason you are choosing not to
building on them is because is wats into your profits! The long term
impact of climate change (risk of flooding etc) will have an even bigger
financial cost - not to mention environmental cost  But you don’t care
about that because it’s likely to occur in 4+ years and it therefore it won’t
be your problem anymore. Disgraceful.

IT IS NOT THE RIGHT OF A FEW TO DETERMINE THE WORLD FOR
THE REST OF US!! You represent the people and the people DO NOT
WANT THIS! Your plans are not widely known across Enfield and such a
huge decision should be made known! You have a duty of care for the
people of Enfield and destroying their wildlife is not the way to do it!

Response to the Draft Local Plan Reg 18 Consultation 2021

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to this important consultation. 

I am writing to object to the following Policies: SP PL10, pages 80-87,
and Figure 3.11; Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure
3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way,
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